
Waterfront Building Redevelopment Project 04/19 Updates 

This is a dedicated ‘Project Updates’ section for the Waterfront Building Redevelopment Project (04/19).  

Regular updates regarding the progress of the project will be provided here.     

29/11/2022 

The Community Panel were provided with a Summary of the Panel 1 session on 22nd November 2022, 

in readiness for the second in-person workshop. 

THE SECOND COMMUNITY PANEL SESSION WAS HELD THURSDAY 24TH NOVEMBER 2022 

During this successful workshop, the Community Panel: 

• finalised the options assessment criteria 

• built curiosity and explored different ideas and options 

• ideated, converged, and identified common aspirations and ideas to refine potential options. 

Session 3 takes place on Wednesday 7th December 2022 and will focus on the Community Panel 

assessing the options, diving deep into each to determine whether any options need to be abandoned 

or new options considered.  To also explore the principles for different funding options.   

For all project enquiries, please email: communications@sanctuarylakes.com.au.  
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